
Osborne Fall Festival* 
 

 
WHO: EVERYONE!  Online and on-campus students and teachers 
 
WHAT: Costume Day & Class Party 
 
WHEN: Friday, October 30, 2020 
 
WHERE: Osborne Elementary School & homes across our community 
 
WHY: We love to celebrate & dress up! 
  
 

COSTUME NOTES CLASSROOM CELEBRATION NOTES 
• Students should wear costumes to 
school in the morning.  Costume 
changing is not permitted (no dressing 
rooms, locker rooms, etc.) 
•Costumes should be simple.  
Students will wear costumes all day 
and need to be able to attend P.E. 
class, recess, and use the restroom 
independently. 
• Costumes cannot cover a child’s 
face. 
• No weapons or scary costumes 
• Approved face coverings must be 
worn. 

• Osborne HSA volunteers are 
providing activities to each of the 
homeroom classes. 
• Online and on-campus celebrations 
will include physically distanced crafts 
and/or activities 
• At this time, volunteers are not 
permitted on campus 
• No food or drink in the classrooms 
during the celebration 
• Online gallery of pictures posted to 
Schoology 
• Parents should not send treats, 
favors, etc. 

There will not be a school parade this fall. 
 
*The Osborne Elementary Fall Festival is designed within the guidelines of the Quaker Valley 
School District Phased School Reopening: Health and Safety Plan. 


